July 15th, 2023
Leo Report

I have been in touch with Lion Christine Jordan from Huffman lions.  We are working on a summer project with the Leo Clubs.
We have sent letters to all Leo advisors with no response.
After checking MYLCI, there is only one club listing its current Leo officers.
I received an email from Lion David Pratt saying there is no longer a Willis Leo Club
Lion Christine Jordan and I will be coming up with a game plan for this year.

Respectfully Submitted
Lion Nancy Chesbro
District 2S2 Leo Advisor



